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Welcome back! 

We have to get straight back to 

work! In English we will complete 

the unit we started last term, have 

a test and then move on to the next 

unit. We will learn about how to find 

information in texts, and try to 

write persuasive texts ourselves. This 

will also be particularly useful when 

we have a debate. 

In Maths we will continue with 

division and then move on to 

adding, subtracting, multiplying and 

dividing fractions, and then work 

with percentages; how to find the 

percentage of a number. 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we 

will be learning 

about the 

‘Heart, Lungs 

and Circulation’. 

We will revise 

the organs of the body and their 

functions. 

In Geography we will continue 

investigating ‘Water’, learning about 

how people cope when there is no 

water readily available and what we 

can do to conserve water. 

In History we will move across the 

sea from Greece and learn about this 

country: Libya. We will see who 

settled in this land, from ancient 

times until modern times. Many 

different people have lived in this 

area and contributed to its rich 

history.    

            

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment.  

Year 6 Newsletter 


